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Browning Middle School is off to a great start for the 23-24 school year. The staff is content, the
students are happy, and everyone is safe. We have had minimal behavior issues and that is due
to the great work of the BMS staff and the dedication that they bring to the building every day.
We spent the first week building relationships and developing trust between everyone in the
building. Our instruction started on Monday of the second week and we are beginning
walkthroughs this week and in earnest the fourth week of school. There isn’t much more to
report at this time other than offering up the data for the first 2 weeks of school. You all are
welcome to come to BMS at any time to spend time with the students and interact with the staff.
We have the best cooks in the district so stopping by for lunch is always on the table.

Athletics is also beginning and the AD has kept things organized and is always working on
getting communication to the community, families, and student/athletes. We currently are
offering girls basketball, football, cross country and the 8th grade students who are playing
soccer for BHS. Our eligibility policy will kick in after the 4th week of school as there will be
enough grade keeping and opportunities for students to not have any ‘F’s’ that we can
implement the policy in a fair and equitable manner.

Here is BMS by the numbers:
6th grade- 107
7th grade- 148
8th grade- 138

Total- 393 students
4 Home visits
0 students dropped as of 9/7

Classified attendance- 89.2%
Certified attendance- 95.3%

Total Referrals- 3
Vaping-2
Skipping-1

Bully Reports- 4 reports, all were completed



